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Garbage Bag Gardens(/  Farms


Donates Research Data To Nonprofit Corporation





Ten years of research and new production techniques covering the development of Garbage Bag Gardening a method of organic container culture that conserves irrigation water in arid climates have been donated to COG, Inc. a nonprofit corporation in Kingman, Arizona.  This gift along with donated funding was used to establish a school and mini-farm of 1,000 grow bags to teach sustainable agriculture, preserve genetic diversity and produce non-hybrid vegetable seed climatized for use in arid climates.





In conjunction with the school, an internship program was developed and accepted its first intern this summer from the Oberlin College in Oberlin, Ohio.  The length of the internship can be varied to meet the needs of the students.  If the student cares to take advantage of the opportunity, under certain conditions credits towards a college degree can be obtained.  The internship is also open to members of organizations operating community gardens in low income areas and serving the elderly and handicapped.





Since World War II, huge conglomerates with their mono-cropping methods have gradually replaced the family farm.  This take over was looked upon by the guru’s of agriculture as the final solution to solving world hunger.  Today the fallacy of these decisions can not be reversed and each year Band-Aid approaches must be applied to try and control the side effects of Industrialized Agriculture.  While realizing the Band-Aid approach is only increasing present day environmental problems, common sense dictates that to eliminate today’s Industrial Agriculture practices and its supporting industries without having acceptable alternatives to replace them with would collapse our worlds economy and create mass starvation.  History lessons from the past indicate there will be no quick solution to overcome Industrial Agriculture’s problems .  It will take several generations to research and implement acceptable alternatives.  Industrial Agriculture can not be expected to sacrifice stock holders profits to research and produce acceptable alternatives unless they can be patented for a profit.





 Nonprofit corporations large and small with a proven track record in developing food producing alternatives could provide much of this needed research..  It is in this spirit, you are encouraged to visit web page http://www.NonprofitNet.com/cog/ and join in the support of this nonprofit corporation and others who are working towards the benefit of mankind.
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